
UPCOMING EVENTS

CLOVERDALE CURLING CLUB
 EST. 1954DECEMBER 2023

C L O V E R D A L E C U R L I N G C L U B . C A

LEARN TO CURL
JANUARY 6TH

Dec 23-Jan 4   Holiday Closure

January 6         Learn to Curl 

January 8-10   Masters Spiel

January 20       Novice Spiel

Feb 9-10          Open Spiel

Feb 23-25 Workingman’s Spiel

 

The next Learn to Curl session will  be

held on Saturday, January 6th from

6:00-7:30pm. 

To register,  visit

https://cloverdale.curling.io/en/events

/18490-learn-to-curl-january-6th-2024

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

PROVINCIAL QUALIFIERS

VIEW CLUB CALENDER

The Cloverdale Curling Club is very

excited to be hosting the BC Provincial

Qualifier for the Men's and Women this

weekend, December 15-17th. 14 men's

teams and 3 Women's teams will

compete for a place in the upcoming BC

Provincial Championship this January.

The competition is guaranteed to be

exciting!

Draw times:

Friday 9am, 2pm, 7pm

Saturday 8am, 12pm, 4pm, 8pm

Sunday 9am, 1pm, 5pm 

The Lounge and concession will  be open

(bar opens at 12pm Friday, Saturday

and 11am Sunday).  Come on down and

see the action! 



UPCOMING SPIELS

The 2024 Masters Spiel will  be held on January 8th-10th. The event is full  with 24

teams. The lounge is open to guests and spectators.

On January 20th, Cloverdale will  be hosting its second annual Novice Bonspiel.

After last year’s success,  we are hoping to see more Novice teams come out at

11am to join us for 2 games, lunch and dinner in the lounge, and a day of fun!

The CCC Open Spiel returns on February 9th-10th, 2024. The event includes 3

games guaranteed and a Saturday night banquet dinner. 

The Workingman’s Spiel returns on February 23rd-25th, 2024. The event

anticipates a 24-team, 3 event turnout, featuring cash prizes and the expected

Saturday steak barbeque dinner. 

Registration for all  upcoming bonspiels can be found at

https://cloverdale.curling.io/en/competitions

HOLIDAY CLOSURE

CLOVERDALE CURLING CLUB NEWSLETTER - DECEMBER 2023

The club will  be closed for the Holiday season starting on December 23rd. League

play is schedule to resume on Friday, January 5th. 

On behalf of the Cloverdale Curling Club Board & Staff,  we would like to wish

everyone a safe,  happy, and healthy holiday season! 

 


